Students visit
the Secretariat
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Students listening to the APO Secretary-General

A group of students from Gakushuin Women’s College visited the APO
Secretariat in Tokyo on 2 February. The students, who were taking a
course on international technical cooperation, were led by Mr. Hajime
Suzuki, the lecturer of the course and an APO expert with extensive expe-
rience as a consultant. In addition to hearing a presentation on the APO
and international cooperation, the students also had a chance to converse
with Secretary-General Shigeo Takenaka and APO Secretariat staff.

The APO has received a Gakushuin Women’s College group every year
since 2003. The APO always welcomes such visits as they provide an
opportunity to acquaint the Japanese public, especially young people,
with the mission of the APO in general and the importance of produc-
tivity to the region’s development in particular.
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